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City of Phoenix
To: Ginger Spencer Date: January 8, 2025
Deputy City Manager
From: Denise Archibald
City Clerk

Subject:. REQUEST TO REVISE ITEM ON THE JANUARY 15, 2025 FORMAL AGENDA -
LIQUOR LICENSE — XAMI SUSHI (CONTINUED FROM DECEMBER 18, 2024)

This item was originally submitted as a recommendation for disapproval, due to a
Finance Department’s recommendation for disapproval and for the applicant’s failure to
pay the City of Phoenix application processing fee. However, the Finance Department
has changed their recommendation to no basis for denial and the applicant has paid the

City of Phoenix application processing fee therefore, staff has changed its
recommendation to approval.
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